
Hill, J. J. Residences (240 Summit Ave.) 

Architects were Peabody and Stone, who had 
offices in Boston, New York and St. Louis. 

There is considerable correspondence in 
the 1887 and 1888 papers between Hill and 
this company. 



Hill, J.J. Residences. (240 Summit Ave.) 
Building of 

See: Peabody & Stearn to J.J.Hil1, 
July 29, 1887. 

Also see: [Furber] [L] to Hill. 
Hill is about to build a home. [Only part 
of this letter was found in amberg. The res 
is missing.] May 26, 1887. 


